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To the Committee on Health and Human Services, I am Deborah Milite of Freeport 
and I respectfully urge all members to oppose LD 1608 An Act To Expand the 
MaineCare Program To Cover All Citizens of the State.  The needy will lose 
healthcare funds to the able-bodied. Furthermore, I understand our New England 
neighbor Vermont tried socialized medicine a few years ago and it failed due to 
prohibitive high cost that would have bankrupted their state; it would do the same for 
Maine.  Thank you for your time and efforts.


